
 

 

 

 

 

CABRAMATTA MOON FESTIVAL CANCELLED 
 

The 2021 Cabramatta Moon Festival has been officially cancelled due to the 

extension of the COVID-19 lockdown until the end of September.  

The traditional harvest festival was scheduled for 19 September. 

Fairfield City Mayor Frank Carbone said that the event could not go ahead under 

current government restrictions. 

“Following the Government’s recent announcement that the lockdown in Greater 

Sydney would be extended until the end of September, Council had no other choice 

than to cancel the event,” Mayor Carbone said. 

“I know everyone is currently facing a difficult time, but I want to acknowledge the 

great effort you are putting in to ensure we can get out of lockdown as soon as 

possible, and come together to celebrate as a community once again. 

“Council has focused its current efforts on working hard to provide support to the 

community impacted by COVID – from deliveries of food to helping people connect 

with local services. We also continue to advocate for more vaccination hubs and 

more choice of vaccine in Fairfield.” 

“I urge the community to continue to do the right thing to stop the spread of COVID-

19 – stay home, get tested, and get vaccinated.” 

“I look forward to welcoming everyone back to Cabramatta for a bigger and brighter 

Cabramatta Moon Festival in 2022.” 
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